
Rotarians, 

 
Last Wednesday we had Claire Sutton as our guest speaker. The 37 

attendees (which included 7 members of the "other" club) were treated to 
a very thorough review of the life and times of Mrs Pitt, wife, mother and 

sister of a number of quite famous prime ministers  in the 1700's.  The 
fact that Mrs Pitt has been largely ignored by history made Claire's 

research all the more impressive. After questions, Peter Stucky provided a 
vote of thanks. 

Assistant Almoner Graham Lee updated us regarding Sheila King. 
Our next meeting on the 4th November 19:30 will be a council meeting 

with an added SGM (to elect next year's officers). 
 

P.S. I have heard a bit more about remembrance day plans and I hope to 
be present to represent the club, if there is space and the invitation 

arrives! 

 
All the best 

Bryan  
  
 


